
I write to oppose the budget cut to the Mendocino County Fire Safe Council as we once again enter the 
threat of wildfire that has already severely impacted our County economically and socially. The MCFSC 
finally got support to bring leadership to the effort to help neighborhoods build Fire Safe Councils and to 
clear fuels. The MCFSC is essential as we recover from wildfire and build fire resiliency. MCFSC is a high 
priority to be funded even in these difficult times. 
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